
 
 

December 14, 2017 
 
 

Dr. Craig Lynch 
Acting President 
City Colleges of Chicago-Kennedy-King College 
6301 South Halsted Street 
Chicago, IL 60621 
 
 
Dear Acting President Lynch: 
 
I am writing to inform you of your visit dates for the 2019-20 academic year. The visit 
to your institution is scheduled for 10/21/2019 to 10/22/2019. 
 
Your institution’s Assurance System lock date will be 9/23/2019, four weeks prior to 
your visit. This is the due date for your review materials; after this date, HLC will lock 
the Assurance System from further edits by your institutional users and make your 
materials available to the review team. 
 
Evaluation dates are assigned after considering a number of factors, including your 
requested dates, HLC’s need to schedule visits throughout the entire academic year, 
and holidays and major meeting dates. Please acknowledge receipt of this email and 
confirmation of the dates. However, if the assigned dates present a serious problem, 
please contact HLC immediately at peerreview@hlcommission.org. 
 
HLC Resource: HLC offers institutions on the Standard Pathway assistance (LINK 
TO: http://www.hlcommission.org/Pathways/standard-pathway-improvement-
resources.html) in formulating improvement plans and feedback on plans that have 
been drafted.  Participation is not required, but HLC encourages institutions to 
participate in these offerings. More information is available on HLC’s website, 
hlcommission.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Higher Learning Commission 
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